Program Registration

Register for programs by returning request forms in newsletters, or call in your reservations, at 459-5902, Family Living Program.

Please advise at time of registration if you have a disability and desire special accommodations, as they need to be made several days prior to the program.  Requests are kept confidential.

Register one week in advance for each program, so sufficient materials can be prepared and adequate seating can be arranged.

Registered participants will be called in the event of a necessary program change.

In case of severe weather, cancellations will be announced via local radio stations.  WHBL (1330 AM), WBFM (93.7 FM), WXER (104.5 FM).  Call 459-5908 for a recorded message after hours at UW-Extension for cancellations.
Programs & Meetings

· Program registrations are necessary to assess room needs.

· All programs do not have supplementary materials.

· If a club is not pre-registered for an educational meeting, there will not be sufficient materials provided for them at the meeting.  This is necessary to be economically responsible.
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